Music Report for Management Team Meeting 31.07.2014

I will be away for 2 weeks in August, I'll miss rehearsal on the 13th and 20th - I will be competing with SHC in Wellington for the PanPac Contest and then attending Harmony College.

I will continue to work on "What Kind Of Fool" using Mo's techniques for singing at "A level" from the outset.  

"What'll I Do" will be reintroduced as a repertoire song (I intend to have What Kind Of Fool ready for contest in Hobart).  We will re-work it in the 'new' style too.

"How Many Hearts" - we will continue working on that for Hobart.  We need to 'clean up' many aspects of this song, in particular clarity, synch and unity.  This will be done through section rehearsals, riser assessments etc.

"The Climb" will be introduced to the chorus on the first night of the New Member drive.  Members are welcome to familiarize themselves with the song in their own time at home.  

Diane Huber now booked for October.

Quartets still preparing for the ER contest.  I don't think that Pippa has written to Keith as yet to obtain/enquire about entry forms.  I  will follow up with her about this.

Ongoing training/PVIs is happening with section leaders and POD people.
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